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Florida
Power
CORPORATION

May 26, 1988
3F0588-14

U.S. lAlclear Regulatory hinsion
Attention: Lw' w nt Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
NURm 0737, Item II.K.3.5 (NRC TAC No. 49668)
Reactor Coolant Pump Trip
Request For Additional Infomation

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FIC) has reviewed your letter dated March 28, 1988
which requested additional information regarding Reactor Coolant Pump Trip.

| Additional research is required to adequately address the questions.
'Iherefore, our schedule for providing FEC's response is August 31, 1988.I

Sincerely,
I

@
K. R. Wilson, Manager
Nuclear Operations Licensing

IG51/DU/sdr

xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator, Region II

| Mr. T. F. Stetka
Senior Resident Inspector
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